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(a copy of the letter is attached as Exhibit C). Preliminary
examination shows that the Model 788, as well as several other
models manufactured by competitors, are susceptible to having
the safety moved from "safe® to “fire" by the fleshy part of the
hand between thumb and forefinger when the gun is carried over

the shoulder. Remington has had a few complaints about this

situation in the past, but no reports of personal injury. The
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Subcommittee determined that the design of the Model 788 sﬁﬁ S

“emphasize the fact that the 7mm Express is not to be used in chambers

designed for magnum loads.
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A recall notice was placed in vertical trade journals selected
by Marketing as directed by the Product Safety Subcommittee in June,
1979. (See Exhibit E). Returns are no longer coming in pursuant

to our notices. There still have been no complaints reported from
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